
Well Wishes from Our 
Colleagues & Partners 

"The Women's and Children's staff at
the Aberdeen appreciate the yearly
RCP Perinatal Clinical Review and

Debrief. Recommendations provided
encourage changes towards current

standards which improve patient
care. Happy 50th Anniversary!" 

"The Women's and
Children's staff at
the Aberdeen rely

on the Rh Program
of Nova Scotia
guidelines for

reference to
support optimal
practice. Happy

60th Anniversary!" 

“I am a family medicine obstetrical
provider and teacher. I open the RCP
website almost daily. It is an excellent
resource for providing standardized
prenatal and newborn care in Nova Scotia.
Every time I teach about prenatal and
newborn care, it is the first resource that I
share with the learners. I greatly
appreciate that the information is
evidence based and supports local
practices. I read all the newsletters too!” 

“The Rh program has been so helpful to us in
helping us organize fetal blood genotyping by
cfDNA -the team there made the process so

easy and seamless and efficient. I really
appreciated the care, helpfulness, and timely

follow-up from the team! Thank you!” 

"Congratulations on your 60-
year anniversary! And thank
you so much for all the help
and advice over the years! You
and your team are so quick and
nimble when you respond to
my calls for advice about
specific patients. And thank
you for diligently finding
system issues that affect timely
reporting."   

“Marg and the team at
the Rh Program of Nova

Scotia have been
amazing colleagues and

provided wonderful
contributions to HDFN

policy and care in
Canada over many years.

It's been a pleasure to
work with them.” 

“Congratulations to the Rh Program of
Nova Scotia on 60 years of exceptional

service! It was an honor to work with such a
dedicated team whose expertise in

maternofetal care significantly enhanced
patient outcomes for pregnant individuals

with alloantibodies, ensuring healthier
futures for countless families.” 

“I absolutely loved my past
times as the “community

pediatrician “ who was honored
to be asked for input from my
experience in the community. 

 
The guidance and expertise
that is provided by RCP sets
the stage for improving the

standards of care that we all
aspire to achieve.”  

 The Aberdeen Regional Hospital 

Dr. Naila Ramji 

Dr. Lynn Bussey MD CCFP FCFP

Gwen Clarke MD FRCPC,
 Transfusion Medicine Consultant  

The Aberdeen Regional Hospital 

Dr. Donna Gilmour, Community Generalist, MD

Dr. Patricia E. Bolivar, MD FRCPC 
Consultant Pediatrician 

Jennifer Duncan, MLT, BSc, MD, MEd (HSE), FRCPC 

Check out my
well wishes using
the following QR

Code 

Check out our
well wishes using
the following QR

Code 

Sarah MaguireRN BScNIBCLC PNC(C) 

Meaghan Marsters & Tasha Doucette 
Early Years Managers, Nova Scotia Health 
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